
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-07-17 6:27:13 PM
Subject: Tentative settlement - IBEW Local 213

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,
 
I am pleased to advise that our negotiating team has concluded a tentative settlement to renew the City’s collective 
agreement with IBEW 213 covering electrical technicians and inspectors.  We have a second IBEW bargaining unit 
comprising electrical operations workers that has not yet settled.
 
The tentative settlement provides for a four-year agreement with compensation adjustments equivalent to the 
settlement reached with CUPE 1004. 
 
The settlement is subject to ratification by the union membership and by Council.  We are aiming to present it for 
your consideration as soon as possible.
 
In the interim, please let me or Andrew know if you have any questions.
 
Best,
Paul
 
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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